On July 19, 2005, Dr. Richmond requested the following information regarding agenda item CLS2 - Community Education Advertising Fee:

 Question:   Why don't we charge for other things, as well, ie, registration, assessment, parking?

Response:   A proposal is being prepared to bring forward these and other recommendations at a later Board meeting. 

Question:      How effective is this advertising?

This is difficult to calculate, since we receive leasing business, adult education students, fee supported students and use part of the brochure's space for marketing the District. However, as nearly as we can determine, our overall response rate is between 5%-9%, which is higher than direct mail.

Question:      Is there a better way?

Response:  We have not found a more effective way yet. The Learning Resource Network (LERN) has recommendations for marketing that involve a different mix / solution set for fee supported classes, but these do not involve adult education, the community use of the school facilities (leasing) or general pr/marketing, such as the 3 pages we devoted to the recent 1/2 cent sales tax increase. 

Question:      Could we put advertising in the Community Educator paper?

Response:  The Office of Adult and Community Education and the Assistant Principals for Community Education have discussed this over the years. We believe that we need to be able to have control over who advertises in our brochure. Under the existing structure with the Florida Pennysaver, we, the District, would have to sell the advertising in order to have control over who advertises in the Community Educator and to use the revenue to offset the costs of the brochure. If we asked the Florida Pennysaver to sell the ads, they would make the decision who advertised in the Educator and they would keep the revenue for the Florida Pennysaver and not use it to offset the cost of the brochure. 

Our existing contract with the Pennysaver has one more year. During our next RFP process, it is our intent to add a section in the RFP addressing our advertising needs.
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